Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2016 8:27 AM

To: citycouncil Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: STOP overdevelopment in newtonville

----Original Message-----

From: Lory Dix

Sent: Friday, September 16, 2016 6:28 PM

To: David A. Olson

Subject: STOP overdevelopment in newtonville

Dear Mr. Olson:

Please pass on to the city council that we are opposed to overdevelopment in Newtonville. It will transform our part of the city and change the wonderful village in which we live. The increase in traffic, convoluted parking plans and construction headaches will be problematic. Have you driven through Newtonville when school gets out (Newton North, Cabot, Day)? From Nonantum to Needham Street, our part of the city practically comes to a standstill. Doubling, tripling, quadrupling (?) pedestrian and auto traffic will make for an unsafe, unhealthy, untenable situation. Also, the influx of a huge number of new people/families will certainly adversely impact schools.

STOP OVERDEVELOPMENT IN NEWTON.

Sincerely,

John and Lory Dix Charlesden Park Newtonville